Brotherhood breakfast

The Brotherhood breakfast for this month will be held on Saturday, June 18 at 8:00 a.m. in the fellowship hall. All men are invited.

WMU

The WMU meeting for the month of June will be held at 1:00 p.m. on Monday, June 20 in the church fellowship hall. All ladies of the church are invited to attend.

Prime Timers

The Prime Timers (Senior Adults) will have their monthly meeting on Wednesday, June 29 at 12:00 noon. Sign-up if you plan to attend.

The Milner Baptist Storehouse

We continue to receive items for the Milner Baptist Storehouse for individuals and families in need. Everyone is encouraged to bring one or more items for the storehouse in the coming weeks. Copies of the currently needed items are located on the table in the hallway.

It's Time for "Submerged" VBS

We are going to dive deep and submerge ourselves into God's word this year. Vacation Bible School will be held Monday, June 13 through Friday, June 17 from 6:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. each night. If you are available and would like to help out, please contact Deedra Lanier, the church office or sign up on signup sheet. We are exciting and looking forward to the children having a great time during VBS 2016!

The Christian Index Is Now Online for FREE!

As of February 2016, The Christian Index is online at www.christianindex.org You may also sign up to receive weekly email updates. When you go to the website you will see the easy-to-find box to subscribe for email updates!

Homecoming

This year we will celebrate Homecoming on Sunday, July 24. Dr. Gerald Harris, Editor of the Christian Index will be our guest preacher. If you have a friend or family member you want invited to Homecoming, please contact the church office with their name and address.

Pray for our military personnel!

Please remember to pray for these individuals and for their families.

Tyler Jones	Navy	Tim O'Conner	Army
Tim York	Navy	Matthew Dyal	Army
Drew Marshall	Marine	Jeffery Moyer	
Jonathan Buffington	AF	Will Johnston	Navy
David Ford		Kyler Selsor	Marine
Jonathan Woodruff		Tyler Cato	Navy
Daniel Fioravanti		Tyler McClain	Army
Jacob Cooper	Army	Melissa Gibson	Army

Also, please remember to pray for the leaders of our nation and other nations and for our military personnel around the world.

Weekly Schedule:

Coffee \Fellowship 9:00 a.m.
Sunday School 10:00 a.m.
Morning Worship 11:00 a.m.
Adult Choir Rehearsal 5:15 p.m.
Evening Worship 6:00 p.m.

Wednesdays

Mid-week Prayer Service 7:00 p.m. Fellowship Supper 6:00 p.m.

(Second Wednesday each month)

"Steps of Jesus" 6:15 p.m.

(First and Third Wednesdays each month)

Church Conference 7:15 p.m.

(Second Wednesday each month)



The Milner Messenger

(Monthly Newsletter of Milner Baptist Church)
June 2016

Dr. Ken's Pen

The month of June gives our church a most important opportunity, Vacation Bible School. The church house will be filled with the sounds of children, a sound that brings joy to my heart. They will be having fun and hearing the Good News, that Jesus loves them. Let's be praying that they will respond to God's love and accept Christ as Savior. As we pray, pray that the teachers and other VBS workers will be used by God to impart the Gospel. We thank God for those who have volunteered to help our church fulfill this important ministry.

I want to commend our dear church for your participation in the Milner Pecan Festival. Our booth shared many gifts and bottle water to those who attended the festival. So many of you provided bottle water, some volunteered your time, some provided cakes for the cake walk and some of you helped with the planning. Mayor, Joe Bostwick, City Manager, Harold Wison, Mr. Sam Alford and Mr. Richard all of whom are members of our church, and Mrs. Jenny Polk, our Administrative Assistant spent many hours in helping to make this even a success. A very special Thank You goes to our fellow member and City councilwoman, Mrs. Tracy Alford who first had the dream of the Festival and led out in the planning and implementing the of that dream.

I, also want to commend the church upon it's commitment to do ministry and take care of our facilities. In order for us to do this we must be faithful in our financial gifts. As of this month we are behind in our budget giving and at the same time we have spent more than budgeted. In my opinion all the monies spent we necessary. In one of the churches I served a member said to the church treasurer, "We seem to a have a problem of spending more than we are taking in." The Treasurer replied, "The problem is not our spending, it is in our giving." God has entrusted the church into our care, are we fulfilling His faith in us to be faithful in our giving?

Remember, God loves you and so do I.

Dr. Ken...

Milner Baptist Church

Mailing address: P.O. Box 100 Milner, GA 30257 Office: 770-358-2954 FAX: 770-358-6096 Email:milnerbaptistchu@bellsouth.net Website:www.milnerbaptistchurch.com